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REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
08.01.24 8:45am - Return 
to School for Spring 1 
 
09.01.24  - ASD Team    
Social and Communication 
Workshop (Parents must 
attend both sessions) 
 
16.01.24 - ASD Team    
Behaviour Workshop 
(Parents must attend both 
sessions) 
 
31.01.24 - Year 4 Family 
Assembly (Details to      
follow after Christmas) 

 

22.12.23 

 

 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
We have had a great final week of 2023 in school - the Christmas Fair was a resounding 

success and thoroughly enjoyed by both pupils and staff! We have also held our  
Christmas Parties this week, and finished the term with a lovely Christmassy Singing 

Assembly this morning. It was wonderful to hear some of the songs from our Christmas 
Performances again, as well as listen to out fantastic choir singing! 

 
We wish all of our families a wonderful Christmas and a very Happy New Year. A big 
thank you from all of the staff for your support, well wishes and gifts - we are very 

grateful! 
Mrs Ryan and Miss Howard 

 
We will see you all at 8:45am on Monday 8th January ready for the Spring Term! 

 Please follow our whole-school  X (previously Twitter) account @WellesbourneSch and 
also your child’s year group page! 

Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                 Reception - @WellesbourneRec 
Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                         Y2 - @WellesYear2 

Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                    Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4 
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                               Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne 

 

COSTA COFFEE TRIP - 100% ATTENDANCE 
Today, Mrs Ryan and Miss Howard have been to Costa Coffee with a child 

from each class who has had 100% attendance for this half term. It was a 

lovely way to end 2023 - we loved hearing how much the children have 

enjoyed their first term in their new year group and about their wishes for 

Christmas! Make sure you’re in school every day in Spring 1 and it could be 

you next time! 

 
  

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics, Year 1 have been revising 
Phase Three, Four and Five sounds by doing 

some Christmas-themed Phonics! 
 

Can you sound out these words? 
elf, star, gift, roast, dinner, tree, card, present, 

mistletoe, pie 
 

Can you come up with a sentence using some of 
these words? 

 
 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Unfortunately, we have not 
achieved this this week. Friday attendance is 
our lowest this academic year! Children need 
to be in school on time, every day - let’s start 
2024 with fantastic attendance please! 
 
OVERALL - 93.3% 
Monday - 85.9% 
Tuesday - 87.4% 
Wednesday - 89.9% 
Thursday - 90.2% 
Friday - 84.6% 
 
No classes have achieved over 97%          
attendance this week. 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reading Recommendation 
 

This week, our reading recommendation comes from 
Nursery! 

 
Leo in Nursery recommends ‘Dear Santa’ by Rod  

Campbell.   
 

Children can lift the flaps to unwrap each present. Leo 
said “I like it because it’s about Santa and presents!”  

 
 
 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Jimmy C Y6 - 6,233 
Most coins: Jimmy C Y6 - 60,733 
Improved speed: Filip SM Y4 - Improved by 4.9 
seconds  
Fastest all-time speed: Jimmy C Y6 and Chris R Y6 - 
0.78 seconds  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Athena CF Y1 - 79 minutes  
Correct answers: Adam H Y3 - 872 
Most coins: Adam H Y3 - 7,950 

ASD Training Team 
 

The Liverpool ASD Training Team are providing a series of virtual drop-in advisory sessions via zoom.  They are for parent/
carers wishing to talk in a private one to one setting or in a group setting about any questions or concerns they may have 
about their child. You do not require a diagnosis of ASD to book your place.  
 
Dates for 1:1 session 

 
Thursday 28th December 2023  
Friday 29th December 2023  
Wednesday 3rd January 2024  
Thursday 4th January 2023 
 
Dates for Group Q&A sessions 
Friday 5th January 2024  9:30-11:00 and 1:00-2:30     

 

To book your place please email 
your choice of date and time and 
you will be emailed a zoom link 

asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk 

mailto:asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk

